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Top DEP Clips 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Underground temperatures appear to be normal at abandoned mine fire site in 
Northumberland County: DEP 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/regions/northumberland/underground-temperatures-appear-to-be-
normal-at-abandoned-mine-fire-site-in-northumberland-county-dep/article 7b4ae528-c86c-11eb-af6b-
3fd3c81c41f7.html  
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Lawmakers renew effort to halt carbon emissions caps in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/lawmakers-renew-effort-to-halt-carbon-emissions-caps-in-
pennsylvania/article 120a7c19-1c0e-5320-b875-0047327508da.html 
 
RGGI 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: House committee moves RGGI bill closer to full vote 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/08/rggi-house-vote-bill.html  
 
Air 
 
CBS21: 'I thought God was praying down on us': Neighbors get help with stinky cheese smell 
https://local21news.com/news/local/i-thought-god-was-praying-down-on-us-neighbors-get-help-with-
stinky-cheese-smell 
 
KDKA: Elizabeth Township Residents Push Back On Gas-Fired Power Plant Proposal 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/06/08/elizabeth-township-residents-push-back-on-gas-fired-
power-plant-proposal/  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Residents opposing power plant send loud message  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/06/residents-opposing-power-plant-send-loud-message/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Shell to accelerate carbon emissions cuts after Dutch court ruling  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/06/09/Shell-carbon-emissions-net-zero-
cuts-Dutch-court-ruling-ExxonMobil-Chevron-environment-Ben-van-Beurden/stories/202106090108   
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WPXI: Peregrine falcon chicks at Pitt’s Cathedral are learning to fly 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/first-peregrine-falcon-chick-hatches-cathedral-
learning/45MD4Y44FBC5DDPBDLZ34HHWIU/ 
 
KDKA: 4 Young Peregrine Falcons Fledge At Pitt’s Cathedral Of Learning 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/06/08/peregrine-falcons-fledging-cathedral-of-learning/  



 
Bradford Era: Inspections of Kinzua Bridge to take place in July 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/inspections-of-kinzua-bridge-to-take-place-in-
july/article 2ae6d757-fa0c-5ab6-9519-d9be2645ec08.html 
 
Bradford Era: Weekend programs set at Sinnemahoning State Park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/weekend-programs-set-at-sinnemahoning-state-
park/article 274cacee-6cba-5d46-a84c-6116f7c8df3b.html 
 
New Castle News: Westminster College offers environmental education programs 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/lifestyles/westminster-college-offers-environmental-education-
programs/article b30faecf-5bf5-5ff2-a207-a9c8cc9f3e4f.html 
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Air Products and Baker Hughes to Collaborate on Global Hydrogen Projects 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/air-products-and-baker-hughes-to-collaborate-on-global-
hydrogen-projects/article 3ef26e9e-58b8-587c-9322-c05d33e90984.html 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania’s electric choice program is stuck in the past 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/06/pennsylvanias-electric-choice-program-is-stuck-in-the-
past-opinion.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Don't tax drivers of electric vehicles 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/letters-to-editor/letter-dont-tax-drivers-of-electric-
vehicles/article 75d68358-c877-11eb-aaf1-dbe1da9157e6.html 
 
Lebtown.com: North Annville residents sound off on proposed solar farm project 
https://lebtown.com/2021/06/08/north-annville-residents-sound-off-on-proposed-solar-farm-project/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
exploreClarion: East Forest Students Participate in Adopt-A-Highway Clean Up 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2021/06/09/east-forest-students-participate-in-adopt-a-highway-
clean-up/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: URA to hold meeting dedicated solely to Penguins development plans for 
Lower Hill site 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/08/ura-meeting-for-lower-hill-
development.html 
 
Post-Gazette: 'This is the starting line': Hill District job center opens as early step for former Civic Arena 
project 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2021/06/08/first-source-center-grand-opening-hill-district-
pittsburgh-community/stories/202106080189  
 
Lock Haven Express: City agency may take over Fallon Hotel 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/06/city-agency-may-take-over-fallon-hotel/  



 
Oil and Gas 
 
Times Observer: Oil, gas bill moves through State House 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/06/oil-gas-bill-moves-through-state-house/ 
 
Waste 
 
Meadville Tribune: West Mead residents can learn more about trash collection 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/west-mead-residents-can-learn-more-about-trash-
collection/article e1211b08-c892-11eb-bdc5-6b1c4f02e50e.html 
 
The Derrick: County looks forward to getting recycling center up and running 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/county-looks-forward-to-getting-recycling-center-up-
and-running/article 731f2c7b-065e-5ea7-8591-1e8da87c7d99.html 
 
WNEP: Recycling site closing because of illegal dumping 
https://www.wnep.com/amp/article/news/local/lycoming-county/recycling-site-closing-because-of-
illegal-dumping/523-96fa9fb7-a4de-46af-a589-3f3945fed122  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lyco Commissioners approve state recycling grant, closure of recycling drop-
off center 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/06/design-services-okd-for-county-health-center/  
 
Water 
 
Corry Journal: Wayne Township prepares to fund sewer project 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 06a00b3e-c873-11eb-bf7a-6fb9d1105b05.html 
 
Penn State News: Penn State Extension’s “Roadside Guide to Clean Water” wins awards 
https://news.psu.edu/story/660925/2021/06/08/impact/penn-state-extension%E2%80%99s-
%E2%80%98roadside-guide-clean-water%E2%80%99-wins-awards 
 
CBS3 Philly: At Least 2 Dozen Water Rescues In Chester County As Flash Flooding Occurs 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2021/06/09/several-water-rescues-in-chester-county-as-flash-
flooding-occurs/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly Flower Show evacuated as downpours prompt flood warnings; 7-plus inches 
of rain in Chesco 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/flash-flood-warning-philadelphia-flower-show-evacuations-
20210608.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WJAC: Cleanup nears completion following 'non-hazardous' train derailment near Horseshoe Curve 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/cleanup-nears-completion-following-non-hazardous-train-derailment-
near-horseshoe-curve  
 



WPXI: Slow-moving thunderstorms could cause some flooding Wednesday  
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/slow-moving-thunderstorms-could-cause-some-flooding-
wednesday/CGNPMMOSSZAB3CNQERAFHZDTBY/  
 
AP News: Biden ends GOP infrastructure talks, but new group emerges 
https://apnews.com/article/business-government-and-politics-e82b377725be0988d4dc93ebc8a70333 


